
2022	Household	Hazardous	Waste	Collection	Events	
		

HRMC	announces	regional	HHW	Events	including	the	annual	HRMC	HHW	Collection	
on	Saturday,	October	22,	2022	from	9	a.m.	until	noon.	

	
Once	a	year,	the	HRMC	holds	a	Household	Hazardous	Waste	(HHW)	Collection	Event	
for	residents	of	the	HRMC	member	communities.		The	2022	event	will	take	place	on	
October	22	in	Westhampton.		Pre-registration	is	required	for	this	event	and	will	
take	place	from	October	1-October	16.		Residents	are	asked	to	email	the	HRMC	with	
their	name,	address	(Street	and	Town),	and	phone	number.		HRMC	confirmation	of	
your	reservation	(done	via	email)	is	required	to	participate.	
	
If	you	are	unable	to	attend	the	HRMC	HHW	event,	we	have	reciprocal	arrangements	
with	other	regional	Towns	that	are	offering	HHW	events.		In	2022,	the	HRMC	has	
agreements	with	the	following	communities	to	allow	HRMC	member	Town	
residents	to	participate	in	their	events.		In	all	cases,	pre-registration	is	required.		
Registration	for	each	of	the	events	typically	begins	3-4	weeks	prior	to	the	event.		If	
you	are	an	HRMC	resident,	please	contact	the	HRMC	Administrator	at	413-685-5498	
or	email	hrmc@hrmc-ma.org	to	inquire	about	attending	one	of	the	following	
regional	events:	
	

Regional	Reciprocal	HHW	Collection	Events	–	2022	
	
DATE	 	 TIME	 	 	 COMMUNITY	
	
4/30/22	 9	am-noon	 	 Chicopee	
5/14/22	 9	am-noon	 	 South	Hadley	
7/16/22	 9	am-noon	 	 Northampton		
9/10/22	 9	am-noon	 	 Agawam	
9/24/22	 9	am-noon	 	 Amherst	
9/24/22	 9	am-noon	 	 Greenfield	(FCSWMD	Towns)	
9/24/22	 9	am-noon	 	 Orange	(FCSWMD	Towns)	
10/01/22	 9	am-noon	 	 Chicopee	
10/08/22	 9	am-noon	 	 West	Springfield	
10/22/22	 9	am-noon	 	 Westhampton	(HRMC	Towns)	
	
The	Hilltown	Resource	Management	Cooperative	is	composed	of	these	member	
Towns:		Ashfield,	Chesterfield,	Cummington,	Goshen,	Huntington,	Middlefield,	
Plainfield,	Westhampton,	Williamsburg,	and	Worthington.	
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